## **BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB NEWSLETTER MAY/JUNE 2014**







Truck- photo by Inga Mackie



Vice- Photo by Jan Ward

Our involvement in the Gippsland Arts Festival proved to be very successful. Enthusiastic photographers crowded into The Goods Shed on Sat. 17<sup>th</sup> May in order to take part in the Photo Enhancement Workshop. The display of photographs of last month's challenge, "Rustic", was very impressive and showed the high quality of work by BCCC members. Bob guided us through the mysteries of Picasa and Lightroom. The 31st May session was equally well attended. BCCC members displayed & presented their photos & Pauline gave an informative talk on iPads and iPhones. Bob followed up with "How to create a perfect Photo" illustrating the relationship between ISO, Aperture & Shutter Speed". Shelley guided us through the hazards of "Image Ownership". THANK YOU to everyone involved on these 2 days of the Gipps. Arts Festival. It was hard work but you helped to make it so much fun.

Do you have photos or interesting topics to put onto our Webpage? basscoastcameraclub .org.au



Bron giving a presenta tion of her work.



Inga's photo collage of Western Australian wild flowers.

Our challenge for June 21<sup>st</sup> is "REFLECTIONS" I am sure that we will get some intriguing photos for this challenge. Bring them in for Show & Tell. We will continue with getting the Perfect Photo & more about iPads & iPhones. Please bring your cameras.

OUR NEXT SESSION SAT.21<sup>ST</sup> JUNE AT THE GOODS SHED. START 1.30PM.

For more information please contact Hazel Zander Ph:5672 5300 or email <a href="mailto:hazelz@dcsi.net.au">hazelz@dcsi.net.au</a>. Or contact Liz Glynn Ph:5672 2944 or go to our Website at www. basscoastcameraclub.org.au

The Bass Coast Camera Club is a program of Bass Coast Artists Society